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Greetings in our precious Lord!    
 
How have you been for long time? 
 
 I still remember and thank we are always in your prayer although I haven't written 
frequently.  With your prayer and love, children's hospital is getting open soon.   We planed to 
start seeing the patients on 20th of July this year.   We have decided to call it as CHISOMO 
hospital.  "CHISOMO" means GRACE in Nyanja which is one of local tongues.  It has been 
possible to prepare everything with God's abundant grace.   We expected a medical doctor 
from Korea or U.S.A. 
 
 But God has prepared a Zambian Dr. as our Director.  Dr.Singogo is a peadiatrician and a 
pastor of Baptist Church.   We met him incidentally-A doctor from Korea who had visited 
Zambia wanted to meet him  because oneday they had attened the International Christian 
Doctors fellowship in Australia.   So we arranged their meeting and introduced ourselves.   
After hearing our aims of Chisomo hospital he agreed to join us as a medical director 
without  payment. Praise the Lord!    
 
Dear brother and sister in Lord,  Please keep on praying for us.   We still need a lots of your 
help and concern.   Medical and non- medical volunteers are welcome.   Because our first focus 
is to care the poor children who are not able to get proper health service.  It will be Non-
profitable hospital eventhough we will open to public. 
 
 Therefore we need financial support from outside Zambia for our staffs and other 
expenditure.   In case we will have some profit from the hospital we must invest it for the 
equipment and further expansion of the hospital.    We hope you ever be with us to carry this 
God's work out.   May God bless you!   Yours faothfully,    
 
In His Provision,   
 
 Janet Miryung Huh 
 

 


